## UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS

December 14th, 1938.

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Campus.

Dear Dr. Allen,

I am enclosing a list of my articles, which have been published by reputable magazines and newspapers.

I have been told that certain members of the University of Kansas Faculty criticized the bad form of an article, that I distributed a few years ago.

I think this list disproves this unfair criticism. It seems to me that my articles had educational content and good construction, otherwise they would not have been published.

I will appreciate your comment on my endeavors, as I expect to release additional articles.

Yours very truly,

Herbert & alephin.